
 

 

 

 
 MOUNTAIN REGIONAL WATER SPECIAL 

SERVICE DISTRICT  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RATE HEARING 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Administrative 

Control Board of the Mountain Regional Water 
Special Service District, Summit County, Utah, will 

meet in regular public session to receive a staff 
explanation, hold a public hearing to entertain public 

comment, deliberate, and make a final decision on the 
proposed increases to water rates imposed by 

Mountain Regional Water. 
 

For information about the proposed water rate 
increases go to www.mtregional.org/water-rates.  

 
This public hearing will be held on Thursday, 

November 21, 2024 at 6421 N. Business Park Loop 
Rd, Park City, Utah, or join via the Zoom link below: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81116114190?pwd=a1VCYmUweUlrR

XFTY2xZMTNjZk9Kdz09 
Passcode:  481241 

Webinar ID: 811 1611 4190 
 To Dial in for Audio: 669-900-6833 

 
The public hearing portion of this public session will 

commence at 6:00 p.m. 
 


